
COBOC Committee Meeting Minutes 4/7/12 

Present : Dave Ellis, Ian Gamlen, Mick Sadler  

Apologies: Adrian Bailey 

Minutes of the last meeting held 4/4/12 – as read 

Matter arising : see below 

Chairmans report 

The Sutton Schools Champs and the WM Schools Champs were both held successfully as planned. 

Thanks to all those who helped put these events on. Dave has had some positive feedback regarding 

the after school training he is providing to local primary schools. 

The weekly COBOC training sessions have continued every Wednesday from 6pm-7.30pm. Dave is 

planning on doing a final session on 25/7/12. No training sessions will take place in August 2012. 

Sessions to recommence on 12th Sept 2012. 

Treasurers report 

Current bank balances as follows:  

COBOC current account £589.15 Deposit account £2191.63 PP current account £1764.90 

Membership Secretary report 

We have 4 new COBOC members 

Events 

Community Games on 14th and 15th July 2012 –from 11am – 4pm. Dave organising. Any help 

gratefully received 

WM Relays – 15/7/12 Pooley Fields – Ian has entered 2 teams. 

For details of events planned later on this year see flyer on COBOC website 

It was agreed that we could hold a Long O event involving Rectory Park, Newhall Valley and Pype 

Hayes Park as suggested by Bob Scott in March- April 2013. Planner – Bob Organiser – Dave.  Need 

to sort out a Controller for this event. 

AOB - none 

Date of next COBOC Committee meeting – 19/9/12 at 7.30pm 

 

 


